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Pariksha Pe Charcha 2025: Join the Interactive Program with 
Hon'ble Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi

 

The 8th edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha (PPC), the unique and 

interactive program led by Hon'ble Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi, 

will take place in a town-hall format at Bharat Mandapam, New Delhi, 

in January 2025. Organized annually by the Department of School 

Education & Literacy, Ministry of Education, in coordination with all 

States and other Ministries, this much-anticipated event has 

successfully engaged students, teachers, and parents for the past seven 

years. 

To select participants for Pariksha Pe Charcha 2025, an online 

Multiple-Choice Question (MCQ) competition is being held at 

https://innovateindia.mygov.in/ from 14th December 2024 to 14th 

January 2025. The competition is open to Students from Classes 6 to 

12, Teachers and Parents.  All participants will receive a Certificate of 

Participation. 

Through this competition, selected students, teachers, and parents will 

be invited to participate in PPC 2025. Additionally, participants can 

frame questions for the Hon'ble Prime Minister. The best questions, 

shortlisted by NCERT, may be featured during the event. 

Use your social media handles to share your preparations for the event 

with #PPC2025. Create posters, videos, or other creative content, and 

post them online. Outstanding submissions may be showcased on the 

MyGov platform! 

Let’s come together to make Pariksha Pe Charcha 2025 an inspiring 

and memorable event. 
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